
Click here to read what your students are learning about in their Specials classes this 
quarter! 

Parent Learning Night
Thursday, January 12, 2023
Please join our teachers on the evening of 
Thursday, January 12, 2023 to experience the same 
beautiful and thought-provoking type of lessons 
your students are exposed to every day. See 
attached here, for the lesson options and to 
RSVP. Please note that these lessons are for 
adults only; childcare is provided for ANP 
students only.  

ANP Spelling Bee 
Thursday, January 12, 2022: The 2022/2023 
Archway North Phoenix Spelling Bee will be 
held in the MPR at 4pm where the winner and 
first runner-up from each Grade Level Bee will 
move on to compete for the title of Archway North 
Phoenix Spelling Bee Champion. The top three spellers 
(1st, 2nd, 3rd place) will receive a certificate and 
medal. 
 
Friday, January 13, 2022: The 2022/2023 
Spelling Bee Breakfast for competitors and 
their parents will be held. Invitations with more 
details will be sent closer to the date. 
 
There is no Great Hearts District Spelling Bee this year.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Hunter at 
bhunter@archwaynorthphoenix.org.
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Upcoming Events

1/12 - Parent Learning Night

1/12 - Spelling Bee, MPR 
4pm

1/13 - Spelling Bee Breakfast

1/16 - Schooled Closed, 
MLK, Jr/Civil Rights Day

1/17 - Love & Logic for 
Parents, MPR 6pm

1/19 - PSO Quarterly 
Meeting, MPR 7pm

1/24 - Zoom, Annual GH’s 
Title 1 Asistance 

2/3 - Half Day Dismissal, 
12pm

2/4 - Love & Logic 
Workshop, All day

2/9 - Class Picture Day

Report An Absence
Please send an email with 
your student(s) name, 
grade/teacher and reason 
for the absence.
Email: 

ARGONAUTS WEEKLY UPDATE 

ANP Website | ANP Calendar | Administration 

Virtue of the month: Integrity

https://archwaynorthphoenix.org
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/news-events/calendar/
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/about-us/faculty-staff/
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2022/10/Specials-Q2-2022-Newsletter.10.28.pdf
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FQuCfRdiG5Vs8OgWLxH31xg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlezteP0SBaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5bm9ydGhwaG9lbml4LmdyZWF0aGVhcnRzYW1lcmljYS5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL3NpdGVzLzIyLzIwMjIvMTIvQU5QLVBhcmVudC1MZWFybmluZy1OaWdodC1KYW51YXJ5LTIwMjMucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjkN4HmmOnRsVeUh5rbW9pem9AYXJjaHdheW5vcnRocGhvZW5peC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7Cf7881b6c20b04a2c32dd08daddf8b234%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638066357487107582%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pq6zuANVB1qb0eWoCU7Yq0Zulgp4FjA0K0RNDgqoaSU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FQuCfRdiG5Vs8OgWLxH31xg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlezteP0SBaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5bm9ydGhwaG9lbml4LmdyZWF0aGVhcnRzYW1lcmljYS5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL3NpdGVzLzIyLzIwMjIvMTIvQU5QLVBhcmVudC1MZWFybmluZy1OaWdodC1KYW51YXJ5LTIwMjMucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjkN4HmmOnRsVeUh5rbW9pem9AYXJjaHdheW5vcnRocGhvZW5peC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7Cf7881b6c20b04a2c32dd08daddf8b234%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638066357487107582%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pq6zuANVB1qb0eWoCU7Yq0Zulgp4FjA0K0RNDgqoaSU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FQuCfRdiG5Vs8OgWLxH31xg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRlezteP0SBaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5bm9ydGhwaG9lbml4LmdyZWF0aGVhcnRzYW1lcmljYS5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL3NpdGVzLzIyLzIwMjIvMTIvQU5QLVBhcmVudC1MZWFybmluZy1OaWdodC1KYW51YXJ5LTIwMjMucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjkN4HmmOnRsVeUh5rbW9pem9AYXJjaHdheW5vcnRocGhvZW5peC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7Cf7881b6c20b04a2c32dd08daddf8b234%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638066357487107582%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pq6zuANVB1qb0eWoCU7Yq0Zulgp4FjA0K0RNDgqoaSU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:bhunter@archwaynorthphoenix.org


Annual GreatHearts Title I Targeted 
Assistance Program Meeting 
The annual GreatHearts Title I Targeted Assistance 
Program meeting will be held virtually Tuesday, January 
24th, 2023. 

Two sessions will be available on this date:  

• Session 1 at 9:30 AM: Zoom in here: https://
greathearts.zoom.us/j/95963860083  

• Session 2 at 1 PM: Zoom in Here: https://
greathearts.zoom.us/j/93469568925 

These sessions will answer the questions:  

What is Title I? 

What is the Targeted Assistance Program? 

What resources are available for students who qualify 
for this assistance? 

Following the meeting, a brief survey will be 
distributed to collect feedback from attendees. 

Questions about this event or Title I: Please email 
Missy Penniman at mpenniman@greatheartsaz.org

Extra-Curricula Club, Spring 2023 

Please check out the two additional 
clubs that was just added! 

Board Games club and Great Hearts 
service club

Signup here! Questions, contact Coach Waugh
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Academy Giving 

Did you know? Community 
Investment is the best way 
to support Archway North 
Phoenix! Community 
Investment Funds help keep our 
curriculum rigorous while 
supporting our teachers and 
administration. Does your family 
want to support our school 
through Community 
Investment? Email Jackie Curtis, 
Family Giving Officer, with any 
questions or click here for more 
information.

PSO Corner 

Chipotle Dine-out 
Monday Jan. 16th 4p-8p 
32nd St and Bell location: 
Show the flyer or use the 
online code so that a 
percentage of sales comes 
back to the PSO.
 

PSO Quarterly Meeting 
Thursday Jan. 19th 7pm in 
the MPR: Come out and 
learn more about upcoming 
events and volunteer 
opportunities.  
  

   

https://archwaynorthphoenix.configio.com/search?cid=390
mailto:dwaugh@archwaynorthphoenix.org
mailto:jcurtis@northphoenixprep.org
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/support/


Introduction to Parenting the Love and Logic Way  
Tuesday, January 17, 2023

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM
Archway North Phoenix  do you have kids that like to argue or push back? Do you find yourself 
getting hooked into those arguments? Are you ready to have a more peaceful home and a better 
relationship?  Would you like to raise more responsible kids?

About the Facilitator 
Larry Kerby, MBA
Larry is a sought-after, engaging, and entertaining speaker. He has helped tens of thousands of 
parents and teachers thrive with the kids they have been blessed with. He teaches how to create 
more joy, peace and, happiness by understanding how to bond and connect with children and 
how to effectively set boundaries. 
As a trained independent facilitator of the Love and Logic curricula, Larry teaches effective, 
practical, and, proven parenting techniques that parents, teachers, and therapists can take away 
and use immediately. He is the creator of the “Emotional Ownership” seminar series, which helps 
parents lower their emotional reactivity. He is raising three amazing kids with his best friend and 
wife Kami.

Save the date: Love and Logic workshop on February 4, 
2023.  All day, More information forthcoming.
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Messages from ANP PSO  
Archway North Phoenix Parent Service Organization  

 
Chipotle Dine-out 
32nd St and Bell location: Monday Jan. 16th 4p-8p
Show the flyer or use the online code so that a percentage of sales comes back to the PSO.

PSO Quarterly Meeting, Thursday Jan. 19th 7pm in the MPR 
 Come out and learn more about upcoming events and volunteer opportunities. 

 
ANP Yearbook Price Increase
Today is the last day to order your scholar’s copy of the yearbook before the next price increase!
Yearbooks are now available for $35 (softcover) and $42 (hardcopy) through Friday, December 
16th (after that, prices will increase to $40 (softcover) and $47 (hardcover).
 
You’ll get two custom pages to fill with your scholar’s photos! This year you can donate 
yearbooks to the school and teachers too. Use the following to get started:
 
Visit: www.treering.com/validate
ANP code: 1016219217202491
TreeRing is an ethical and eco-conscious company; for every yearbook sold, they will plant a tree!
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https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.treering.com%2Fvalidate&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C5fe40e2a50b34b48f25f08dade4905e0%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638066702614019443%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SIEzm%2BJO4TN95a6851I4xOXxmDZxjlSpgK7smtQZPTY%3D&reserved=0


Grade Level Newsletters  

KINDERGARTEN Newsletter  
KA Ms. Rushing & Ms. Perez 
KB Ms. Kruzel & Ms. Tibke 
KC Ms. Walchli & Ms. Sprinkle 
KD Ms. Christensen & Ms. Ernest 

FIRST GRADE Newsletter  
1A Ms. Mikesell & Ms. Leahy 
1B Ms. Takash & Ms. Manley 
1C Ms. Gianforte & Ms. Sood 
1D Ms. Refermat & Ms. Silva 

SECOND GRADE Newsletter  
2A Ms. O'Neal & Ms. Kooiman 
2B Ms. Alexander & Ms. Herrierh 
2C Ms. Moore & Ms. Nythia 
2D Ms. Schwanz & Ms. Rankin 

THIRD GRADE Newsletter  
3A Ms. Toscas & Ms. Hernandez 
3B Mr. Wright & Ms. Lom 
3C Ms. Gray & Ms. Jones
3D Ms. Daglow & Ms. Daab 

FOURTH GRADE Newsletter  
4A Ms. Robb & Ms. Layton 
4B Ms. Johnson & Ms. Gardner 
4C Ms. Noffz & Ms. Clyde 
4D Ms. Knopf & Ms. Randle 

FIFTH GRADE Newsletter  
5A Ms. Herman & Ms. Martin
5B Ms. Hunter & Ms. Allan
5C Ms. Knopf & Ms. Jackson 
5D Mr. Jefferson & Ms. Stevenson 

SIXTH GRADE Newsletter  
6A Ms. Beach & Mr. Harrison 
6B Ms. Brennan & Ms. Reichow 
6C Mr. Sokolis & Mr. Jagoda 
6D Mr. Barton & Mr. Lewis 
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https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/kindergarten-week-20-newsletter-2021-ANP-2-Read-Only.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/Week-of-1_9_23-Newsletter-1.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/2nd_grade_Newsletter_January_9.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/Third-Grade-Newsletter-Week-of-January-9.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/Fourth-Grade-Newsletter-3.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/5th-Grade-Newsletter-Week-of-Jan-9.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/Week-of-1_09-1_06.pdf


 

NEW SAFETY OFFICER
As you may have seen, we have a new safety officer on campus. Officer Guzman 
took another job over the break. Please read below about Officer Tuchsherer and 
be sure to introduce yourself when you see him!

=====================================
 
His name is pronounced “took-sure” 

6


	Upcoming Events
	Academy Giving
	Introduction to Parenting the Love and Logic Way
	About the Facilitator

